
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you have had a wonderful summer and enjoyed a well deserved rest! The children have an exciting year ahead of them and seem eager to learn!  

This Half term we shall be reading the book  ‘‘Stig of the dump” by Clive King Our Topic will be based around ‘Stone Age’. Our Science Topic is ‘Rocks and 

Uniform 
Thank you for ensuring that your child comes into 

school looking smart in their full school uniforms!  

Please ensure that all items are clearly labelled with 

Reading 
May we take this opportunity to thank  you for 

making a great start with reading with your child. 

Reading at least three times a week or for a short 

while everyday will ensure maximum progress and 

rewards are given in class for children who read at 

home and get their diaries signed by an adult. 

 

Website 

Please look out for  

details of our super learning on our 

school website. You can also check out 

PE 
Our PE days are Thursdays and Fridays. Please 

ensure that your child brings in their PE kits. 

They need suitable footwear for outdoor 

Music 
All the children in Year 4 will be learning how 

to play the clarinet, as part of our Wider  

Times Tables  
In Year 4 children are expected to know all of their 

times tables up to 12X.  Please help your child to 

practise their times tables . Children will be tested on 

a weekly basis.   

Spellings 
Every Friday the children will be given their new 

spellings, please encourage your child to practise 

Finally, if there is anything that you want to discuss or have any concerns, do not hesitate to come into 

school to speak to us. We are sure we will all have a phenomenal first term in Year 4!  

Thank you for you continued support and co-operation 

WELCOME MEETING 
We will have our welcome meeting at 3pm on  

Thursday 20th September, please try as much as 

possible to attend. :)  


